CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
., CHICAGO

12 May 2023

Subject: NOTICE OF AWARD

Dear Sir/Madam,

The Philippine Consulate General in Chicago, upon the recommendation of
its Bids and Awards Committee (BAC), hereby awards the procurement of one (1) unit of
intel CPU to Micro Center Chicago in the amount of Six Hundred Ninety-Nine & 99/100
Dollars (USD699.99), inclusive of taxes and other lawful charges.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003" and GPPB
Resolution No. 28-1027.

Sincerely,

L5 X - f%)
J. SUSANA V. PA

Consul General and
Head of the Procuring Entity

Micro Center Chicago
2645 Elston Ave, Chicago, IL 60647
Phone No.: 773-292-1700
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